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Hong Chi Morninglight School, Tuen Mv—
Ref No: Sch 2021-2022/14

October 22, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Purchase and Change Winter Uniform

1. As the weather is getting cooler, students are allowed to wear navy-blue cardigans to
school. Cardigan should be marked or labeled (on the collar of the cardigan) with
student’s name for identification. Students can wear winter uniform if needed.

2. The school uniform supplier is Victoria Uniform. For the convenience of parents,
boy/girl shirts, boy’s trousers, ties and boy/girl sports uniform can be easily purchased at
any shops or uniform suppliers. Provided that the uniforms match with the
requirements of our school, parents can choose to purchase from the supplier “Victoria
Uniform” or from other clothes shops, school uniform suppliers on your own preference.
The requirements are listed on student handbooks and the school website
(http://www.hctmml.edu.hk/). Parents may buy school emblem at our school office for $1
each if needed.

3. Boys’ winter uniform is long sleeves shirt with tie.

4. Victoria Uniform Tuen Mun Butterfly Outlet address:

Shop No. R165, G/F, Butterfly Plaza, Tuen Mun, N.T. (near the LRT Melody station)
Tel: 2404 0177 :
Business Hour: Monday - Sunday 10:45-19:00 (Close in labour holidays)

5. Students will wear winter uniform with effective from November 22 (Monday). Please
purchase winter uniform if needed as soon as possible while stock lasts.

6. Please return the reply slip on or before November 1, 2021 (Monday). If you have any
queries, please feel free to call our school nurse Ms Tsang at 2455 1615.

Thank you for your kind attention.
Yours faithfully,

Principal

Reply Slip

o Ref No: Sch 2021-2022/14
Dear Principal,

Purchase and Change Winter Uniform

I have learned about the matters of purchasing and changing winter uniform.

Yours faithfully,

Student :

Please return the signed slip on or before

November 1, 2021 (Monday). Parent /Guardian’s Signature:

Date : / /2021




